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From: Lyman Guy [lguy93@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 11:00 AM
To: Bjornsen, Alan
Subject: RE: Ross Consultation

The Apache Tribe does not wish to participate in consultation on the proposed Ross Uranium ISR Project.  Thank you for 
informing the Tribe of this. 
  
  
Lyman B. Guy 
Tribal Administrator 
Apache Tribe of Oklahoma 
  

From: Alan.Bjornsen@nrc.gov 
To: lguy93@hotmail.com 
Date: Fri, 19 Aug 2011 09:38:02 -0400 
Subject: Ross Consultation 

Lyman, 
  
This is to confirm our telephone call on 05/16/2011, and again on 08/03/2011, that your tribe is declines the invitation to 
participate in consultation on the proposed Ross Uranium ISR Project in Crook County, WY. 
  
Regards, 

Alan B. Bjornsen 

Environmental Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
(301) 415-1195 
alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 
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